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MEDIA RELEASE 
 

REX POSTPONES CAPE SERVICES IN NORTHERN QUEENSLAND 
 
 
Regional Express (Rex) today announced that it is postponing its planned Regular 
Passenger Transport (RPT) air services to the Cape York communities of Northern 
Queensland foreshadowed in its media release of 9 January 2014. 
 
Rex General Manager of Network Strategy and Sales Warrick Lodge said, “Rex has made 
its best endeavours to speak with local councils in the Cape and they have expressed that 
they are not yet ready to receive Rex's services.” 
 
"Rex remains willing to continue discussions with all interested Cape communities and we 
will be open to commencing air services once the communities have made firm decisions.” 
 
Regional Express (Rex) is Australia’s largest independent regional airline operating a fleet of 
more than 40 Saab 340 aircraft on some 1,300 weekly flights to 52 destinations throughout 
New South Wales, Victoria, Tasmania, South Australia and Queensland. The Rex Group 
comprises Regional Express, air freight and charter operator Pel-Air Aviation and Dubbo-
based regional airline Air Link, as well as the pilot academy Australian Airline Pilot 
Academy. 
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